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Hi Craig, 

Oreen Skiba <oreen@rmhcna.org> 
March 26, 2020 11 :OS AM 
Craig Copeland 
Cindy Reimer 
Ronald McDonald House events in the Lakeland 

Like so many organizations, RMHC Alberta is having to make some tough: decisions in response to COVID-19. One of 
those decisions is to postpone all fundraising events until such time as it's safe to bring people together again. So today, 
we're writing to let you know that the Run for RMHC Alberta, originally scheduled for May 2, 2020, is postponed. We 
are disappointed, but the safety of our participants, volunteers, and sponsors is our number one priority. We are 
making every effort at this time to secure a new date. 

We have rescheduled the June 20th RMHC Alberta Lakeland Golf Classic to Saturday September 26th. 

We want to thank you for your patience and your flexibility, and for yoursupport of RMHC Alberta families. When we all 
come through this together, our families will need your support more than ever. 

We will keep you posted as soon as we have new information. If you have any questions, please don't hesitate to 
connect with me at oreen@rmhcna.org or 780-217-6020. 

Orccn Skiba 
Stakeholder Relations Manager, Lakeland Region 
Ronald McDonald House Charities® Alberta 
C: 780-217-6020 
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